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March 27, 2025
Dear Valued Welded Tube of Canada Corp. customer,

Welded Tube is committed to providing quality excellence in product quality, service and ultimate value
to a diversified customer base that meet the environmental regulations, including EU Directive
2002/95/EC and subsequent amendments of the European Parliament and of the Council of the use of
certain hazardous substances REACH {Registration, Authorisation and Restriction of Chemicals,
European Union Regulation (EC) 1907/2006).

REACH Compliance

Welded Tube believes that even though REACH is an EU regulation, our products are affected in all
geographical regions. We are constantly monitoring and verifying that our products do not contain the
substances of very high concern (SVHC's) as defined by REACH. This will be an ongoing process since the
complete list of SVHC's changes and is released in stages.

Our customers are encouraged to visit the following site to get the most up to date information on
current list of SVHC's under REACH https.//echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table The most recent
changes to the Substances List added 5 new substances of concern as of January 21%, 2025. The list now
contains 247 substances.

Welded Tube’s products do not contain SVHC's above the threshold value defined by ECHA as of the
date of this letter.

The environmental regulations change constantly. We will try our best to keep you informed of changes
that affect Welded Tube products by periodically updating this letter.

We thank you for your continued support and understanding.

syt

Jeff Cooper CRSP, P.ENG

Corporate ESG and Health & Safety Specialist
Welded Tube of Canada Corp.
jcooper@weldedtube.com

Tel: (905) 669-1111 ext. 291

Cell: (647) 216-4634




